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Short Term Public Notice of Network Change Under Rule 51.333(a) 

 
Verizon VoIP Interconnection Service 

Dated August 31, 2004 
 

Notice of Network Change Rescinded   
 

 

 

January 21, 2005 
 

Network Change 

This letter is to inform you of that a notice of network change that Verizon mailed to your company in 
September 2004 (although not filed with the Federal Communications Commission) has been withdrawn. 
The service, entitled Verizon VoIP Interconnection Service was described in the notice as providing an IP 
interface for service providers to terminate calls in an IP format without protocol conversion to Time 
Division Multiplexing in Verizon service areas.   

The previous notice indicated that the interface would be phased-in beginning in February and throughout 
2005 in locations across the Verizon footprint where IP/VPN service is offered.   The service may be re-
instated at a later date.  If so, you will be advised accordingly. 
  
Verizon Contact 
 
For additional information regarding this service availability change, please contact: 
 

Eric Bussey 
Senior Staff Consultant 
Product Management/Product Development 
600 Hidden Ridge 
Irving, TX 75038 
972.718.0535 

  eric.bussey@verizon.com 
 

 


